
Atkins, Caelan

From: Implementation <Implementation@huntingdonshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 May 2023 11:44
To: Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation
Cc: Claire Burton
Subject: Request for Adequacy of Consultation Representation - Cambridge Waste Water 

Treatment Plan Relocation Project (WW010003) Nationally Significant Infrastructure 
Project

Attachments: A02 - Adequacy of consultation request - Final.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: AoCR

Dear Caelan,  

Thank you for the information relating to the attached Adequacy of Consultation request. 

Having considered the information available in relation to this Development Consent Order, we wish to advise that 
Huntingdonshire District Council does not intend to participate further in the Development Consent Order process. 

Thank you and kind regards, 

Tianna Woolf 

Tianna Woolf  
Administration Assistant - Implementation team 

Phone  

Huntingdonshire District Council 
Pathfinder House  
St Marys Street 
Huntingdon 
PE29 3TN 




